
March
Twenty-fourth 

1923.

Rev. Gerald J• Mo Shane,
280 Borchester Street ’«Vest, 
Montreal.

Bear Reverend MoShane:-
V/ith reference to your letter 

of March 10th asking mo to respond to the appeal of 
St. Patrick's Orphanage, let me say that the small 
contribution I was able to make I handed to one of 
the Tag Bay collectors. I congratulate you most 
warmly on the generous response to your appeal.

I would like to add that last night 
I saw a Company of Cadets who performed their movements 
most smartly and cleverly and I was informed they were 
"MoShane'a Company".

T/ith all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,


